
 
 

 

To All Headteachers/Principals/Centre Managers CHILDREN’S SERVICES AND SKILLS 

Council House 
Manor Square 
Solihull 
West Midlands B91 3QB 
Telephone: 0121 704 8282 
Email:  pleivers@solihull.gov.uk 
www.solihull.gov.uk 

Your Ref.  
 

Please ask for: Phil Leivers 

Our Ref. PL/kes Date:  24 September 2018 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Please could you remind pupils about staying safe on their journey to and from school and 
when out and about in the parks and open spaces. From time to time, we do have incidents 
across the borough. At the start of the new term, I encourage you to remind pupils about their 
own personal safety, ensuring they keep themselves and their belongings safe. 
 
Our education safeguarding website directs you to a range of resources to support your 
safeguarding work with young people including issues of gangs and youth violence, child 
sexual exploitation, on-line safety, anti-bullying and attempted abductions 
www.solgrid.org.uk/education/safeguarding. 
 
We attach the revised procedure for notifying any serious incidents. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Phil Leivers 
Assistant Director 
Learning and Skills Division 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.solgrid.org.uk/education/safeguarding


 
 

 


